McKenzie-Mueller %

VINEYARDS and WINERY

Draft Comment Letter for LCWD Members
5/27/16

May 27, 2016

Via email to: Jessica.watkins@waterboards.ca.gov
CC: lila.tang@waterboards.ca.gov ; bill.johnson@waterboards.ca. gov

Jessica Watkins

San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board
1515 Clay Street, Suite 1400

Oakland, CA 94612

Subject: Comments on Tentative Order NPDES Permit for Napa Sanitation District
Dear Ms. Watkins

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Tentative Order NPDES Permit for the Napa
Sanitation District. We understand this proposed permit contains provisions to allow the Napa
Sanitation District to deliver more recycled water, especially to users in the Los Carneros Water
District. We have a 50-acre family vineyard & farm, and plan to use approximately 8 acre-feet of
recycled water yearly through our drip irrigation system.

We fully support this permit and appreciate the time you are taking to ensure that a cost-effective
approach to maximizing recycled water delivery is fully realized. Thank you very much.

Regards,

L8 Ol

Karen Mueller

CFO

Yellow Clay Farm Co

DBA McKenzie-Mueller Winery

2530 LAS AMIGAS ROAD
NAPA, CALIFORNIA 94559  707-252-0186
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